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I am opposed to Senate Bill 210 for several reasons. There is no reason to change 

our current voting system as it accommodates those who cannot take off a day of 

work to vote, those who do not have transportation to voting stations, those who are 

house-bound, those with poor health, those without childcare, those who are 

physically disabled. I believe all of these voters should have a chance to cast their 

choices for all ballot measures and persons running to represent them in 

government. Oregon has been a stand-out in its voting system and should remain so. 

I have no idea why anyone would be supportive of this bill. No voting system is 

perfect or foolproof but ours is the best around.  

 

Thank you for considering my testimony and thank you in advance for doing what is 

best for all Oregonians. 


